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Year 6 Leavers 

On Monday, Year 6 and their families joined together at St 

Oswald's church to celebrate their time at primary school. 

They were excited to start their new chapter but sad to 

leave Brereton.  They 

each went up and 

shared our favourite 

memories before 

collecting their gits.  

 

 

 

Takeover Day 

Year 6 have learnt many valuable skills this week, working 

in numerous roles across school.  Some people were in 

charge of answering phone calls, some teaching lessons, 

two were fixing sheds and  Mrs McLean’s duo were in 

charge of the banking! 

Sports Day 

How fortunate we were to have such beautiful sunshine 

for our Sports Morning!  The children were brilliantly 

behaved and it was great to see such excellent 

sportsmanship.  Thank you to all of the parents who came 

along to support.   

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Prom  

Last Friday, Year 6 had a wonderful evening at their prom. 

Thank you to all of the parents for organising it. Year 6 had 

the best time celebrating ! 

 

Year 5 Fundraiser 

Well done to Y5 who wanted to make a difference to our 

community and organised a sponsored fun run.  The 

children all had a fabulous time!  Thank you to your very 

kind sponsorship! 
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British Gymnastics 

Our amazing Rosamai will be competing at the British 

Championships this weekend.  The event will be live 

streamed so please visit the British Gymnastics website to 

watch the live action.  Good luck Rosamai! 

Swimming Success 

Congratulations to Sophiellia who completed her first 

sponsored swim, completing a total of 86 lengths which is 

the equivalent of 2150 metres or 1.34 miles in an hour.  

Well done to Aria who recently graduated from Swim 

Academy and also achieved her advanced water safety 

certificate.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Patron of Reading Round-Up  

Our Patron of Reading, Mrs. Winward, and our School 

Reading Lead, Mrs. Lindersen, were very excited to launch 

Brereton Reading Buddies this year, for children in Years 1-

6. The scheme aims to increase opportunities for children 

to read to other children (peer mentoring) and to 

encourage reading for pleasure. The children have really 

enjoyed meeting several times with their buddies and look 

forward to each session. There are proven benefits to 

buddy schemes like this, such as positive role modelling 

and the development of skills such as patience, empathy 

and confidence. We are looking forward to continuing with 

our Reading Buddies next year and encourage children to 

bring in books they love from home if they wish. 

Goodbye and Good Luck! 

Today we said a sad goodbye to 

Mrs Downing and Mrs Moreton. 

They have been a wonderful part 

of our school family, catering for 

varying needs and ensuring 

everyone is happy.  We wish 

them the best of luck as they 

move onto the next adventure! 

 

https://www.british-gymnastics.org/events/acrobatic-aerobic-rhythmic
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End of Year Treat! 

As a thank you for their children’s hardwork and excellent 

behaviour this year, we arranged for every class to enjoy 

hot chocolate, marshmallows and crumpets during a 

special forest school session. The absolutely deserved it! 

 

CDAT Graduation 

On Thursday, our wonderful choir and musicians 

performed at the CDAT Schools Direct graduation 

ceremony.  The music provided by Izzy and Sophiellia was 

spellbinding and choir’s singing was outstanding.  They 

even provoked a few tears!  We were so incredibly proud 

of them all.   

End of Year Service 

This morning, we had a lovely service at St Oswald’s.  The 

children sang beautifully.  We awarded Y6 their Oscars and 

said goodbye and good luck to Mr Collier, Miss 

Brightmoore and Mr Young.  We are so grateful for all of 

their care and support and we wish them all the best for 

the future.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a Lovely Summer! 

Thank you for all of your kind messages, cards and gifts.  

The staff greatly appreciate them.  We hope you have a 

wonderful summer and we look welcoming the children 

back on Wednesday 4th September.   
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KS1 Afterschool Clubs 

Next year, we will be working with Multisports Coaching to 

offer clubs to Reception, Y1 and Y2 pupils.  They will be 

running taster sessions next Tuesday so if your child enjoys 

it and you want to sign up for September, click on the 

images to go to the booking link.  

Clubs: 

MiniSports — Reception only (current preschool) – 

Wednesday  

More Than Sport—KS1 (current Rec and Y1) -  Wednesday 

Football - KS1  

https://ukfootball-academy.classforkids.io/term/49
https://multisports-coaching.classforkids.io/term/66
https://multisports-coaching.classforkids.io/term/66

